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UPDATE

Recent News

International Women’s Day

On March 11th, we hosted a formal assembly to
celebrate International Women's Day, reflecting on
gender equality and women's achievements. We
thank all the students, along with Ms. Gunawan, Ms.
Jessop, and Ms. Fitzgerald, for their contributions in
organising the event.

We were honoured to welcome our guest speaker,
Gloria Chan, a finance and law professional who
invests in renewable energy projects in Australia to
combat climate change. As a working parent, Gloria
shared empowering insights, helping us embrace the
theme of “Accelerate Action” for International
Women's Day. Her inspiring words encouraged all
students to take meaningful steps toward progress
and equality.

Upcoming Events

Wednesday 12th - Monday 24th
March: NAPLAN Testing

Friday 14th March: School
Photos

Tuesday 25th March: Parent
Teacher Interviews

Wednesday 2nd April: Year 7
Gala Day

Monday 7th - Friday 11th April:
Work Placement Cookery Year 12

Friday 11th April: Term 1 Ends

Wednesday 30th April: Students
return for Term 2
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School Swimming Carnival: A Splashing Success!

This year's school swimming carnival was a fantastic event, with great attendance and a positive
atmosphere that made the day truly memorable. The students showed up in full force, ready to
showcase their swimming skills, and the mood was high throughout the entire event. There was an
undeniable sense of camaraderie and sportsmanship as everyone participated with enthusiasm and
energy.

Three talented students, Carson T, Egshiglen A, and Oscar G stood out by qualifying for the Zone
Swimming Carnival, an outstanding achievement that reflects their dedication and skill in the pool.

The highlight of the day was the thrilling Staff vs. Students race. In a surprising turn of events, the
students triumphed over the teachers, claiming victory in the friendly competition. The crowd erupted
in cheers as the students outpaced their teachers, adding an extra layer of excitement to the event.

One of the most impressive aspects of the carnival was the exceptional behaviour displayed by all
participants. The students demonstrated excellent sportsmanship, supporting one another and
showing respect to the staff and their peers throughout the day. The event was a great example of
school spirit, teamwork, and friendly competition.

Overall, the school swimming carnival was a tremendous success, and everyone left with smiles on
their faces, already looking forward to next year's event!
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